
Date: March 5th  2024     
Start Time: 7:00pm 
End Time: 7:28pm 

 

Meeting Notes 

Attending 
Northland Interiors: ✓ Jericho Outdoors: ✓    Lockness Painters: ✓   Northway: ✓                        

Northern Pounders: ✓ NCBC: ✓  Dube’s BullDawgs ✓ Misfits ✓ Round of 9 ✓ 

Sharp Shooters X Just the Tip ✓ Brilliant Budz ✓ Berlin Spring ✓ 

 

New Items 
- Fines from Last month were paid by Dube’s Bulldawgs and Berlin Spring 

- Baskets for the Spring Fling Ding-a-ling Bingo were handed out to the team 

captains.  It is requested that each team somehow come up with $50 worth of 

goods (new, unopened if applicable) centered around a theme.  These baskets 

will be used as door prizes for our annual fundraiser.  Baskets are due by the 

April meeting but if they are completed earlier, please contact Shauna or Dan to 

arrange for a pickup or drop off. 

-   A vote was held to determine the date for the end of year banquet.  A 

unanimous decision was made for June 15th 2024. 

- A vote was held to determine the location for the end of year banquet.  A 

unanimous decision was made for the VFW Banquet Hall.  Dan will make sure 

this date will also work for the VFW. 

- It was announced that we will be doing both T-shirts and sweatshirts this year 

for all paid players. 

- Some teams were opting to use a sudden death style throw in lieu of playing 

singles matches due to the night getting late.  This is not correct procedure and 

it was asked that we do not use this method again in the future.  Sudden Death 

is only to be used when it pops up.  

- In Week 4’s match between Dube’s Bulldawgs and Sharp Shooters, the match 

ran late and one singles match had to be rescheduled.  Originally Becky Dube 

spoke to Jay Lacasse about rescheduling the set for Wednesday February 14th.  

Jay originally agreed but upon realizing it was Valentines day, he said he would 

let her know.  Becky then gave him her phone number and asked Jay to let her 

know as soon as possible.  As the day drew closer, Becky reached out to Dan and 
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Lucien because she had not heard anything.  Both Dan and Lucien tried to reach 

out to his captain Amy Lacasse a few times.  She apparently had gotten a new 

number and had not shared that with the league.  On February 14th, Becky 

showed up at the Bowling Center ready to play the set at the agreed upon 

8:00pm and called Lucien.  Lucien advised she wait 10 minutes which she did.  At 

that point, Dan decided to award the point to Dube’s Bulldawgs. 

- Ron Dumont asked Lucien to find out if there would be any interest in a soft tip 

league in the Berlin / Gorham area.  More information can be found on the 

Facebook page.   

 

- Next Meeting will be April 2th at Fagins Pub 7:00pm 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


